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Suggested message - please personalize!
Dear Senator or Representative_____________:

I am writing to urge you support full funding for the Elder Justice Act for FY 2011 (P.A. 111-148, Title VI, Subtitle H) in the House and Senate Labor HHS Education Appropriations bills, in order to protect the lives, well being and resources of frail older persons who are physically and sexually abused, cruelly neglected and financially exploited, usually by their own family members. These victims, our parents and grandparents, along with younger adults with disabilities, are the only crime and abuse victims for whom the federal government appropriates no funding for assistance and protection from further crimes.

One in nine persons ages 60 and older (11% or 5.7 million) reported suffering from some form of abuse within the past year alone. These victims have three times the risk of dying prematurely, and seniors lose a minimum of $2.6 billion each year to financial abuse and exploitation. 

In the Elder Justice Act, $100 million is authorized to the states for adult protective services (APS) programs for FY 2011. APS goes into victims’ homes and provides victims with direct assistance and protective services. APS funding would preserve or create an estimated 1,700 jobs and represents money that would go directly to states at a time when state budget cuts are extreme and reports to APS are increasing dramatically. 

Funding for the Elder Justice Act would also provide much needed support for long-term care ombudsmen who respond to complaints of abuse and neglect in the nation’s long-term care facilities, as well as support urgently needed research, training and long term care improvements.

Consider inserting statistics and facts from your state or locale to make an impact.  
The Elder Justice Act promotes the safety and well-being of older adults and their families. We urge you to fully fund the Elder Justice Act for FY 2011.
Sincerely, 

XXXX 
Your Name 
